
 
 

March 2021 Parent Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for your generous donations to the JW’s Youth Canned Food 
Drive! Lots of Blessing Boxes will be replenished thanks to your generosity. 
The children had a wonderful Valentines celebration!  
 
Our Older 2s, 3s, and 4s enjoyed a special Ash Wednesday blessing from 
Pastor Ken. We all were reminded to, “Repent and believe in the Gospel.”  
 
A decision regarding our Day School summer camps and dates will be 
released by March 17th. 
 

Our Harris Teeter “Together in Education” number is 1391. Please link your 
account to this number.       
 
Important Dates 
 
March 1-5 Dr Seuss Week. The classes will be reading Dr. Seuss books 
and doing Dr. Seuss activities. 😊😊 
March 31- Spring Pictures 
April 1st- Spring Pictures & 4K Cap & Gown Pictures 
April 4th- Easter Sunday 
April 5-9 Spring Break NO SCHOOL 
 
 

                                         

                                         Blessings, Caroline  
 

Psalm 56: 3 
“When I am afraid, I put my trust in you, God.” 
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